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National Institute of Justice Releases Findings on Violence Against American 

Indian and Alaska Native Women and Men 
Results from 2010 National Intimate Partner and Sexual Violence Survey 

 

WASHINGTON— The Office of Justice Programs’ National Institute of Justice (NIJ) today 
published the agency’s latest research report examining the prevalence of intimate partner and 
sexual violence against American Indian and Alaska Native women and men.  Using a nationally 
representative sample from the 2010 National Intimate Partner and Sexual Violence Survey, the 
report provides estimates of sexual violence, physical violence by intimate partners, stalking, and 
psychological aggression by intimate partners. It also provides estimates of interracial and 
intraracial victimizations and briefly examines the impact of violence on the victims.  

 

WHAT: National Institute of Justice Research Report: Violence Against American 
Indian and Alaska Native Women and Men  

WHO: The National Institute of Justice / Andre B. Rosay, Ph.D. 

WHERE:  https://www.ncjrs.gov/pdffiles1/nij/249736.pdf 
 
 

 
About the Office of Justice Programs (OJP) 
OJP, headed by Assistant Attorney General Karol V. Mason, provides federal leadership in 
developing the nation’s capacity to prevent and control crime, administer justice and assist victims. 
OJP has six components: the Bureau of Justice Assistance; the Bureau of Justice Statistics; the 
National Institute of Justice; the Office of Juvenile Justice and Delinquency Prevention; the Office 
for Victims of Crime and the Office of Sex Offender Sentencing, Monitoring, Apprehending, 
Registering and Tracking.  More information about OJP can be found at www.ojp.gov. 
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